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 Fridge Notes
SCES

410 E. 8th Street

Scott City, KS 67871

(620) 872-7660

Shawn Roberts, Principal

Marilyn Lippelmann, Secretary 

Date: October 18, 2012
	Monday

10/22/12
	

	Tuesday

10/23/12
	No School district-wide in-service

	Wednesday

10/24/12
	

	Thursday

10/25/12
	

	Friday 

10/26/12
	


NEW INFORMATION
Grade Scale Change

At the Board of Education meeting this week, the board approved changing the grading scale so that all the buildings in the district would be on the same scale. We will now use the 
90-100% A

80-89% B

70-79% C

69% and below-Unsatisfactory 
Please call the office with any questions. 
Mock Election

[image: image3.wmf]We will hold a mock presidential election for our students. Teachers will be talking to their classes about the basics of government and how the election process works. This is a great opportunity to visit with your child about the importance of voting and pro and cons about each candidate. 

Our Mock Election will be held 

Monday, November 5

Red Ribbon week is Oct. 24-Oct. 30

Wednesday 24-Everyone wear red

Thursday 25-Wear slippers to “give drugs the Slip Day”

Friday 26- Crazy sock day, “Sock it to Drugs Day”

Monday 29- wear clothes inside out, “don’t let drugs turn you inside out”

Tuesday 30- Wear a tie to “tie one on against drugs Day” 

REMINDERS
Math Night for Parents!

SCES has adopted a new Math curriculum this year. We would like all parents to come to the Site Council meeting on November, 27 at 7:00. Staff will share the strategies and some of the changes you will see. The attached flyer has more details about the event. Hope to see you there.

Collection Items
Please turn in your Box Tops for education, Campbell soup labels, Sunny D labels and your empty ink cartridges. SCES receives funding to purchase items for our school. Please turn in items to the clear container in front of the office. 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR……

	October 31- Halloween parade 2:00
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BYOD Purchasing

The District has created an opportunity that students and staff may purchase selected mobile devices through the district. Ordering will take place November 15, 2012 with half of the full payment to be paid before order is placed. The other half will be due in before picking up the item. This program is intended for USD 466 Employees and Students limit 2 devices per household. If you wish to purchase more than 2 devices please contact David Dirks.

Why purchase through the school?

Cost savings - By purchasing many devices at once we can save money with bulk discounts, decreased shipping costs and passing that on to you. For example for each 10th ipad we order the price drops $20. The prices shown on the comparison sheet below are the maximum price you will pay and may decrease depending on the number of devices ordered. 

Orders may be placed at SCES, SCMS, or SCHS office although the order sheet just says SCHS Office. Make Checks payable to SCHS.

What are your options?

Android Tablets, Apple Ipads, Windows 7 Laptops

You can download the full comparison sheet here. Comparison Sheet
Download and Print Order Sheet
